
 
 

Ref. No. LSRC/BBI/21-22/1154                                                    5TH October 2021 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

All BBI students are hereby informed that they are coordially invited to attend the 

inaugration ceremony Banking Association-Banking Yards on 6th October 2021 at 9:50 

a.m. 

 

You are looking forward for your presence and support. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

          

 
Ms. Jyoti Parimal Sarkar                                                                                     Dr. Debajit Sarkar  
                 Mentor                                                                                                      Principal 
Banking Association, BBI      
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